## MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET FOR YEAR 1996.

President Robert Williams opened the Hearing at 11:45 a.m. on August 16, 1995 on proposed budget for the year 1996.

Attending this Hearing was Councilmembers Janet Riggs and Ray Gibson. Also attending was Gary Getrost and Janice Gibson (Acting as Clerk of the Council).

Since there were no comments to the Council either in writing or oral, the Council approved the advertised Levy and Tax Levy for the year 1996.

On motion of Janet Riggs, seconded by Ray Gibson the Hearing was adjourned at 12:00 noon.

Robert Williams, President

ATTEST:

Jack Sprigler Clerk of the Council